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27th February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The young voices choir has been successful in gaining a place in ‘The Big Community Sing’ at 
the Stag Theatre on Thursday 16th May 2024.  
17 choirs, quartets, schools and singing groups of every description have been invited to 
showcase their musical talents at the Stag. This is not something we have been a part of 
before, but are very excited to share our singing talents with the people of Sevenoaks.  
We need to let the organisers know how many children will be taking part, so please could 
we ask you to confirm on MCAS if your child is able/willing to attend by Friday 8th March at 
the very latest.  
They have also asked us to supply a photo of the choir by this date, so by giving permission 
for your child to attend, you are also giving permission for a group photo to be taken and 
shared with the organisers to potentially use in programmes or publicity.  
 If you DO NOT want your child to be in the photo, please email me directly 
(fourelmsheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk) before the 8th March. If I do not receive an 
email, but you have given permission on MCAS, your child will feature in the photograph.  
On the day, the children will be taken there for approximately midday for rehearsals. The 
show is at 7pm and they expect it to finish no later than 9:30pm. We will write to you nearer 
the time to let you know what your child will need.  
You will have the opportunity to watch the show. Tickets for the Big Community Sing will go 
on sale from Friday 1 March 2024 costing £5 each (plus booking fees) from the Stag. 

All money raised from this event will support mental health services for young people in the 
Sevenoaks District. 

We hope are as excited by this opportunity as we are.  
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Fermor 
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